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	The Council of the City of New York

Finance Division

Preston niblack, Director
jeffrey rodus, first deputy director

Fiscal Impact Statement
Proposed Intro. No: 956
Committee: Governmental Operations


	Title:   A Local Law to amend the New York city charter, in relation to distribution of the business owner’s bill of rights
	Sponsor(S): By Council Members Koslowitz, Barron, Chin, Fidler, Gentile, James, Gonzalez, Koo, Rose, Van Bramer, Williams, Wills, Rodriguez, Vallone, Reyna and Ulrich


	Summary of Legislation:  This legislation amends the New York City Charter, relating to the distribution of a business owner’s bill of rights. The amendment would specify that the Mayor’s Office of Operations would facilitate the distribution of a physical copy of the bill of rights to business owners or managers at the time of an inspection, except when the inspection is an undercover inspection or if the business owner or manager is not present at the time of the inspection, then a copy of the bill of rights would be provided as soon as practicable.


	Effective Date:    This local law will take effect thirty days following its enactment.



	Fiscal Year In Which Full Fiscal Impact Anticipated: N/A

	Fiscal Impact Statement: 
Effective FY 13
FY Succeeding

Effective FY 14
Full Fiscal

Impact FY 14
Revenues (+)

$0
$0
$0
Expenditures (-) 

$0
$0
$0
Net

$0
$0
$0


	Impact on Revenues:  There would be no impact on revenues resulting from the enactment of this legislation.

	Impact on Expenditures:    This legislation would have no impact on expenditures since existing resources would be used to comply with this local law.   

	Source of Funds To Cover Estimated Costs:     N/A

	Source of Information: Mayor’s Office of Legislative Affairs, New York City Finance Division

	Estimate Prepared By: John Russell, Principal Financial Legislative Analyst
Estimate Reviewed By:  Latonia McKinney, Deputy Director and Tanisha Edwards, Finance Counsel


	Legislative history:  This legislation was introduced to the full Council on November 13, 2012 as Int. 941 and referred to the Committee on Governmental Operations.  On February 28, 2013, the Committees on Governmental Operations and Small Business held a joint hearing on this legislation and the bill was laid over.  An amended version of the legislation, Intro. 956, will be considered by the Committee on Governmental Operations on April 8th, 2013 and upon  successful vote, the bill will be submitted to the full Council for a vote.            
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